Learh, Love ‘n [augh

Newsletter - August 2024

As August rolls in, we are filled with excitement and anticipation at Learn, Love’n Laugh. This month marks the end of our
summer adventures and the beginning of preparations for a new school year. We’ve got a calendar full of fun activities to
keep the summer spirit alive, while also getting our little ones ready for the exciting changes ahead. From fun outdoor activi-
ties to getting ready for the back-to-school season, there's a lot to look forward to. ..Meena

Birthday

Corbin  August 2 Wren August 14 Jersey  August 26
Georgia August 2 Ashton  August 17 Sione August 22
Matteo August9 Tadej August 20 Inaaya August 28

Important Dates
e August 2:Cultural Day
e August 5 : Heritage Day (Centre will be closed)
o August 23:End of Summer BBQ Celebrations
e August 28 Public School Kids Start

Invitation: August 23 End of summer BBQ Celebrations!

Dear Families,
As summer winds down, we’re excited to invite you to our End of Summer BBQ!. This event is a wonderful opportunity for
our daycare community to come together, enjoy delicious food, and celebrate the joy of summer.

Exciting News: Duck Hatching Day is Coming Soon!

We are excited to pronounce that our little ducklings will be hatching soon! The children have been enthusiastically watch-
ing the eggs, and we’re all excited to welcome the new arrivals. This is a great opportunity for the kids to learn about life
cycles, nature, and the responsibility of caring for animals. We'll keep you informed, so stay tuned for this special occasion!

Important Friendly Reminder

Please ensure that all of your child's belongings, including clothing, bottles, and personal items, are clearly labelled with
their name. This helps us to keep track of each child's belongings and prevent mix-ups. Please drop kids before 9:30 am as
we go for nature walk to our great outdoors to learn about different plants and animals, and enjoy the beauty of nature. On
really hot hot days drop kids before 9:00 am so we have time to go outside before it gets hot. As we will be spending a lot of
time outdoors, please ensure your child comes with sunscreen and a hat to protect them from the sun. With all the outdoor
play and water activities, it’s a good idea to pack an extra set of clothes for your child.

Attendance Reminder
Please call if your child/ren will be absent as soon as possible.
Please notify the centre if your child/ren are coming in after 10:00am or are away for the day.
Please check HiMama for regular updates.

Our Newsletter for every month is posted on our website. Please do check our new website regularly.

Web -www.llIchildcare.com
email- llichildcaredevon@gmail.com
780987 3349



